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Correction/addition from my previous testimony (from Grace aka Grey Kennard), I 

had been misinformed about a detail on the bill. I understand now that this bill is 

about the use of drones and not the budgets allowing for them, but most of my 

testimony is still applicable. This is actually more serious than what I previously 

thought. Giving the police full control over the drones is giving the police way too 

much power. There needs to be a line and this absolutely crosses it, and this is not 

the time in history to even get near that line. This is clearly an attack on the right to 

peacefully protest. Drones capture the faces of protesters, which could lead to US 

citizens getting illegally deported without due process for any number of false crimes 

they can make up about us, which is already happening in this country and in this 

state. I repeat my previous stance, please reject this bill. 


